
 

Shoe Drop Event 

Right now there 

are approximately 

13,000+ foster 

children in Oregon 

that need 

assistance with 

clothing and other 

essential items.  

You can join 

forces with us now 

to reach these 

children and 

improve their lives. 

You can help by bringing a new pair of 

shoes to donate at Rosewood Park 

Retirement and Assisted Living Residence. 

Saturday, October 25
th

 

9am – 11am 

All of the shoes donated will go to the 

Foster Closet which is a non-profit 

organization formed to provide aid to the 

foster care community in Oregon by 

supplying clothing and other items for 

FREE to children in foster care. 

 

Rosewood Park Retirement and Assisted Living Residence 

2405 SE Century Blvd.       503-642-2100 


